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WINTER STREET STABBING   

AUBURN, ME –  This morning (1-13-21) at 9:58 a.m., the Auburn Police Department responded to an 

apartment building on Winter St. for reported stabbing that had just taken place. When officers arrived, they 

found a male subject who had sustained two stab wounds, one to the stomach and one to the chest. The 

man’s 12y/o daughter was also on scene and had sustained a laceration to her hand.    

The preliminary investigation indicate that the 12 y/o female was responsible for the attack on her father. 

Both subjects were treated on scene by the Auburn Fire Dept. and transported to a local hospital.  The male 

victim is in serious but stable condition.  

This incident remains under investigation by the Auburn Police Department. Criminal charges are expected to 

be filed. The suspects name will not be released due to her age.                               


